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Glynde & Beddingham Parish Council 

MINUTES OF THE EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF GLYNDE & BEDDINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL  
HELD AT 7PM ON WEDNESDAY 20th APRIL 2022 AT THE READING ROOM, GLYNDE. 

 
Present: 
 
In Attendance: 

Councillors: J Denis, (Chair), D Sadler, R Phillips and J Pratley  
 
L Hanington  (Clerk), Bente Klein of Glynde and Beddingham Swimming Club Committee 

                                                             
  

GB2122-
111 

1. Public Question and Statements  
1 member of the public joined the meeting. 
 

GB2122-
112 

 

2. Acceptance of apologies for absence  
Apologies received, and noted, from Cllr Gribble and Cllr Jolley. 

GB2122-
113 

3. Declarations of Interest  
Cllr Pratley declared an interest as a member of the pool committee (Membership Secretary) 
 

GB2122-
114 

4. Glynde Swimming Pool 
The Chair suspended standing orders and invited Ms Bente Klein, treasurer of Glynde 
Community Swimming Pool Committee, to speak. Ms Klein explained that the pool committee 
are in the process of setting up a Community Interest company who will enter a service 
agreement with the Parish Council. Cllr Denis has spoken to ESALC to request advice from ESALC 
solicitors and is waiting for a conversation and a quote. Cllr Denis requested to be granted 
delegated powers to proceed with the organisation of the agreement between the Parish 
Council and the pool committee. Cllr Denis will continue to update the Parish Council on 
progress made with the agreement. 
It was RESOLVED to grant delegated powers for Cllr Denis to proceed with the organisation of 
a service agreement with the Community Interest Company. 

GB2122-
10815 

5. Interim Clerk Recruitment 
Cllr Denis requested permission to speak to available Clerks with capacity to take on the locum 
role for the Parish Council. 
It was RESOLVED to grant delegated powers for Cllr Denis to proceed by making contact with 
available clerks regarding the locum role. 
 

GB2122-
116 

6. Grass Cutting 
The Clerk presented some options for local grass cutting companies to carry out the grass 
cutting of the play area this Summer. Cllr Sadler requested that the Cricket Club are approached 
and offered the work before we select a grass cutting company. 
It was RESOLVED that the Clerk will contact the Cricket Club with regards to the grass cutting 
work.  

GB2122-
117 

7. Next Meeting 
Members NOTED the date of the next meetings: 11th May 2022 (Annual Meetings). 

 
 


